
Message from Mrs Teer

A lovely week to end this half term. 

Thank you to all of our parents and carers who came 

to both Year 5 and Year 6 drop ins. They looked so 

much fun. 

Well done to our Year 4 tag rugby team who won the 

tournament and showed fantastic teamwork skills. 

We loved holding our termly inter- house competition, 

well done to the winners: Cuthbert. 

I have loved seeing our staff using their CPD on explicit 

teaching into action, the quality of lessons has been 

amazing. 

Have a lovely half term break and we will see you 

soon!

Mrs Teer
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Unsung Heroes

These are our Unsung Heroes for this half 

term. These awards celebrate all of those 

children who might not shine in an obvious 

way because their behaviour, effort and 

attitude are always outstanding. Well done 

to this half term's winners

Class News

Seedlings: This week we have been pirates! We made maps, 

telescopes, hats and then even went on a treasure hunt to find 

chocolatey treasure! 

Saplings: Reception have been busy using their phonics to write 

sentences. We have been exploring different ways to make 9 and 

10.

Sycamores: We have had a super week finishing our Maths topic 

through lots of fun practical division activities. 

Poplars: What amazing team work while building your 3D models. 

We hope you have seen the photos of our finished cities. Well 

done! 

Maples: In Literacy, we have produced excellent Instructions on 

‘How to Look after a Dog.’ Take note Mr .Sutcliffe! 

Elms: We have been preparing for our Kip on the Ship by writing 

instructions on how to stay safe in London. I am so proud how 

sensible they have all been in our discussions and I can't wait to 

see everyone on the platform super early after half term.

Hawthorns: Year 5 loved having their adults in school this week 

for their drop in. Thank you to everyone who came. 

Chestnuts: Year 6 loved inviting their parents/carers in to school 

to share their wonderful dragon eye artwork sculpt it out of clay. 

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 96.67%

Sycamores – 91.38%

Poplars – 97.67%

Maples – 96.67%

Elms – 99.33%

Hawthorns – 90.67%

Chestnuts – 95.33%

Next Week is Half 

Term

Coming up w/c 

03/06/24

Monday – Tuesday 

– Year 4 Kip on a 

Ship

Aspire to Inspire Focus for this term:     Faith Focus for this Term:

Independence and Leadership      Tolerance and Courage

 

Rainbow Awards

Well done to Noah from Year 4, Callum 

from Year 5, George from Reception 

and Tiana from Year 5 who received 

rainbow badges today for exceptional 

acts of kindness, Please ask your child 

why they received this award. 
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